
 

 

 

November 20, 2023 
 

SELECTION OF FINALISTS 
 

RFQ 2023-024 

MOUNTAIN INDUSTRIAL BOULEVARD INTERSECTION 
IMPROVEMENTS 

(GDOT PI #0019787) 
 

The City of Tucker is pleased to announce the selection of the following 
firms as finalists (in no particular order) regarding the above RFQ: 
 

1. Moffat & Nichol 
2. Atlas Technical Consultants LLC 
3. BCC Engineering, LLC d/b/a Heath & Lineback 

 

The schedule for the next procurement activity is: 
 

Phase II Submittals due from Finalists:  

December 11, 2023 2:00pm 
 

We are extremely appreciative of all the submittals received. 


